

Birchland Elementary School

1331 Fraser Avenue, Port Coquitlam, BC V3B 1M5 Phone: 604-941-3428 Fax: 604-941-7952 www.sd43.bc.ca/elementary/birchland

<u>birchland@sd43.bc.ca</u> Mr. Frank Pearse, *Principal*

Wednesday, April 25th, 2012

Dear Parents,

As you may or may not be aware progress reports will be sent home with all students this Friday, April 27th, 2012. These reports will not be the same as our regular report cards. They will be more succinct and will contain a 'snapshot' of where your child is at with their learning at this point in time. Full report cards will be issued for all students at the end of June.

If you have any questions about your child's learning following this report, or at any time for that matter, please so not hesitate to contact your child's teacher and/or myself to discuss their current progress or any concerns.

Sincerely,

Frank Pearse

Principal

Birchland Elementary.